
MEMBERSHIP REPORT 
Hi, Fellow Members or Members To Be! 

I am the chairman of the Membership Committee for 1981. If I 
can help anyone with becoming a new member, in reclassifi-
cation or obtaining a new name tag, please feel free to call 
or write anytime. My number at work is 612/451-1666 or at 
home is 612/455-4821. My mailing address is: Roger Kisch, 
Southview Country Club, 239 East Mendota Road, West St. Paul, 
Minnesota 55118. 

The following classification changes were approved at the 
December 16 Board meeting: TOM WATSON, Marshall Country Club, 
BII to B; CHARLES TILLMAN, Hudson, Wisconsin, A to AA; KURT 
JOHNSON, Crow Greens G.C., C to BII. 

The M.G.C.S.A. extends a hearty welcome to the following new members voted in at our 
Annual Conference: DAN STANGL, Cuyuna Country Club, Class A; JEFF ELSETH, Loon Lake 
Golf Club, Class B; SCOTT PATTERSON, Peterson Seed, Class F; and DON MERSCHMAN, Long 
Lake Ford & Tractor, Class F. Also the new members pictured below: Left, JIM STILES, 
Anoka Landscape Center, Class C and KEITH GREENINGER, Wayzata Country Club, Class BII. 
Right, back row, left to right, CHARLES BLAKE, Souris Valley Golf Club, Class A; 
RICHARD ODDEN, Pebble Lake Golf Club, Class B; DOUG HOMOLKA, Anoka Landscape Career 
Center, Class C; BARRY JOHNSON, Ferndale Country Club, Class B; JOHN GRANHOLT, Eau 
Claire Country Club, Class BII; BOB SHIELDS, Lake Miltona Golf Club, Class A. Front 
row, left to right, ROBERT DEAMS, Maple Hills Golf Club, Class B; KIM KVAMME, Anoka 
Landscape Career Center, Class C; JEFF CHURCHILL, Anoka Landscape Career Center, 
Class C; and GREG SPENCER, Anoka Landscape Career Center, Class C. 

Again, a hearty welcome to all our new members. May we see you often at our monthly 
meetings. 

ROGER KISCH 


